

Thank you for choosing **Gentle Canine LLC** in helping you accomplish your training and behavior goals. By choosing *Gentle Canine LLC* you have access to the most up-to-date and skilled dog trainers in the Durango area. We have a combined experience of over 25 years in training and behavior

You have been given link access to several PDF's. Please download all of the PDF's. For your convenience we have an electronic version of the client forms at the bottom of the main page. Please set aside about 20-40 minutes to fill out this online form. The questions are designed as information gathering. There are no right answers. The more information you provide, the better we can help you reach your training goals.

Before our first meeting, I request that you contain your dog(s) in some way. If you are not comfortable with using a crate, or do not have a fenced in yard, you can greet *a Gentle Canine trainer* at the door with your dog on a leash. This is for everyone's safety.

If you have young children, it is important that most of our lesson be uninterrupted. We can meet during naptime or you can put in a video for the kids to watch. We will happily discuss ways in which the children can be involved with the training, but first we need to teach you and your dog how to do it right.

Success is our most important goal, but goals do not become realities over night. If you feel frustrated or overwhelmed do not hesitate email us at **gentlecanine@ymail.com** We will respond as soon as possible with suggestions, comfort, and sometimes a bit of humor when necessary. You are no longer alone on this training journey.

To Your Success! Kirsten Frisch BFA, CPDT-KA Owner Gentle Canine LLC